
September 24, 2019 
  
Dear ORVC Members, 
 
I would like to wish congratulations to my esteemed colleague, Michael A. S. Lamba, Ph.D., DABR on 
being elected to succeed me as the incoming AAPM Representative Board Member from ORVC. 
Likewise, I would also like to congratulate our very own ORVC President - Ashley Cetnar, M.S., DABR for 
being elected as an AAPM Board Member-at-Large. Both Michael and Ashley will be joining the efforts 
of Michael D. Mills, Ph.D., DABR, FAAPM, FACMP, whom is already on the Board.  
 
This will be a unique time for the ORVC, in having not just one, but three active members of our Chapter 
offering their service and voice to the AAPM Board of Directors at the same time. It is always a proud 
moment to see friends step up, succeed, and take the reins of leadership. I know they will each do well. 
 
It has been quite an experience for me in doing the same for the past three years. I look forward to 
hearing of their successes and observing the success of the Chapter as time goes by. Thank you for your 
kind words and support. I will make this my last letter to the membership. 
 
Aside of that, I look forward to seeing you all Friday & Saturday, November 1-2, 2019 for the ORVC Fall 
Night Out and Symposium in Indianapolis, IN. To register and see additional information, please visit our 
website: 
http://chapter.aapm.org/orv/meetings/next_meeting.html 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael S. Gossman, M.S., DABR, FAAPM, FACR 
AAPM Representative Board Member from ORVC 
_____________________________________ 
Chief Medical Physicist 
SINK Cancer LLC 
C/O: Baptist Health Floyd 
2210 Green Valley Road 
New Albany, IN 47150 
W: (606) 232-9283 
chief.gossman@aol.com 
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